
 

 

Weekly Bulletin 26th May 2023 

 

Flourish Awards 

Children who have been recognised as flourishing this week: 

 

Izzy – for demonstrating great listening and behaviour 

Edward – for being a future sports leader 

Bubba – for pushing himself out of his comfort zone 

Sports Leaders (Katy, Jack, Layla, ,Alfie, Jacob ,Holly, Elena and Evanah) - for being great sports leaders 

 

Wraparound Care 

Reminder bookings are now open for June complete the form and return by 25th to secure the 

cheaper rate. 

 

Sports Week – What a week! 

Add some photos and something about each day. 

Cross country Berlioz & Beethoven took part in their Cross Country Competition at Newby 

Hall on Monday. They had a great time meeting children from other schools  

Balance bikes The children in Nursery – Year 

2 all took part in a balance 

biking activity. The children 

had lots of fun riding around 

the obstacles!  

REAL PE @Home REAL PE at HOME launch afternoon 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the learning together afternoon on 

Wednesday.  We were impressed by everyone's efforts: Sports Leaders for 

demonstrating such maturity and leadership qualities; parents for their 

enthusiasm and willingness to join in; children for sportsmanship, teamwork 

and resilience; and Mrs Kendrick for putting it all together. 

 

Most of all we had fun in the sun whilst taking part in the incredible 

circuits.  Keep it up at home too! 

 

Multi-Sports Bach & Beethoven took part 

in a Multi-Sports activity at 

Ripon Outwood. They had 

lots of fun joining other 

children.  

Sports 4 Champions We were lucky enough to have a visit form Leon 

Baptiste this week. Leon is a Team GB sprinter and 

he put the children through their paces!  

Sports Day Could it have been any closer? 

1st 43 Amethyst 

2nd 41 Ruby 

3rd 40 Sapphire 

4th 35 Emerald 
 

https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/june_booking_form_-_copy.pdf


 

 

                         

Archery and 

Fencing 

KS2 Children had a go at archery & 

fencing today. They were all very 

enthusiastic and enjoyed trying the 

different activities. 

 

Forest Schools 

We are able to offer classes some additional sessions of Forest Schools this year.  Please make a note 

of the dates below for your child’s class. 

 

Date Class 

5 June Berlioz 

12 June Berlioz 

19 June Berlioz 

26 June Bach 

3 July Byrd 

10 July Beethoven 

7 July Britten 

 

Toy Sale for Lucie’s Animal Rescue Centre 14th June 

Bea will be holding a toy sale after school on Wednesday 14th June to help raise money for Lucie’s 

Animal Rescue Shelter. Please come along to support this wonderful event. 

 

Weekly Science Share 

Over the past term the children have enjoyed looking at, learning about and discussing many different 

aspects of science in a weekly science share. 

 

I have chosen all of the science shares so far. Now it is over to you! 

 

How does it work? 

• You can choose anything you notice in the world around you. It could be a strange insect, an 

unusual plant, a rock you find, a machine or a noise. It might even be a scientist you hear 

about or read about. 

• Take a picture or video of what you find.  

• Conduct some research into what your object is, what it is used for or how it works. 

• Share your image/video and findings on your private channel on Teams. These will then be 

shared throughout school on a weekly basis.  

I can't wait to see all of the scientific things you find in the world around you.  

Miss Tye 

 

Pyjamarama 30th June 

Children are invited to wear their pyjamas to school and a donation of £1 is invited.  They will spend 

the day reading, enjoying, and sharing stories all in the comfort of their pyjamas to raise vital funds to 

help make sure that no child misses out on their bedtime story. 

 

We will finish our day with a bedtime story.  Could you read a bedtime story with the children?  If 

you’ve got a favourite story you would like to share, and would be available at 2.45pm on Friday 30th 

June, please let us know. 

 



 

 

                         

Staff changes 

Mrs Dixon will be moving on to a new school at the end of the year. She has been at Sharow for over 

10 years and will be included in the memories of many who have been part of school. 

 

Mrs Kendrick will be leaving us at the end of the year.  She has had a wonderful time working with 

everyone across the federation over the last few years and has decided to take a bit of a break from 

the hustle and bustle of school life. 

 

Recruitment has already begun, and we are feeling excited to see who will be working with us in the 

new year.  We will keep you updated as soon as we know more. 

 

Packed Lunches 

Ever tried smashed carrot.  These can either be eaten as a dip or as a side.  Smashed-Carrots.pdf 
(vegpower.org.uk) 
 

Safeguarding 

Artificial Intelligence and ChatGTP 

What do I need to know about ChatGPT? A guide for parents and carers:  

https://www.childnet.com/blog/what-do-i-need-to-know-about-chatgpt-a-guide-for-parents-and-

carers 

 

Change to the start time in September 2023 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to respond to the school start time consultation.  The 

responses have been reviewed by governors and the proposed start time of 8.45a.m. from September 

2023 will be adopted.  The end time of 3.15p.m. will remain. 

 

Supporting your child with maths 

Please click on the link for information on helping your child with maths. 

 

 

Out of school achievements 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Diary dates 

(These can also be found on the website) 

 

  

26th May at 3.15pm School closes for half term break 

5th June 

6th June 

School Reopens 8.40a.m. 

Maths Evening 5.30pm 

12th June Bags2School 

14th June Bea’s Toy Sale for Lucie’s Animal Rescue Centre 

15th June Parents Forum 6-7pm 

23rd June Dogs Trust visiting school 

23rd  June Foss Summer Fair flyer 

29th June Learning Together Morning 

29th June Year 2 and 3 campout 

30th June Pyjamarama 

12th July End of Year Celebration Service pm 

 

 

https://vegpower.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Smashed-Carrots.pdf?type=original
https://vegpower.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Smashed-Carrots.pdf?type=original
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkb2unDAUhJ8GmsjIvwsULhIlK6XOA6CDfcC-gE1sE7RvH-1dkjSRbmd9Mx4dzcC-DwE21Au8wehJLjHhlGIomewp2sMUH0NttZWqH2mNmt062QrOe1bjBn4dLK7-F6bH4K1mQjHWc8ppf6neas4U7YXqFL3YhjnDjEN57KhfaEwRrIFcLkvCHI9k8L__M_48MLzEC71HfXs-v_xNclpCN6kbtUqJru17xoSUNyYnAdAyxrvaa065oIpzqhjjbTMaJcCwibYSJG9VJenyNm5NhgnnA5L1YfYhGxfjmhsTm2OpV-1K2XMlPlf8XvH7eZ6NcX61AUtj4lbx-7jG-ak4KMRG4klAtKREsoR4EhjjUYhxUOa9ECDz4S2SKSayQ8LnFBAsMZAw5fpPeRmDxTTYuIEP-sMjk3YItiAYh6mSNDtI8WwCecS05CYb9-5C43ePobx67zlrBb2xOvtyTSFbxWineF30D1_w0_evFRf_8O8AAAD__8Kuxpw
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkb2unDAUhJ8GmsjIvwsULhIlK6XOA6CDfcC-gE1sE7RvH-1dkjSRbmd9Mx4dzcC-DwE21Au8wehJLjHhlGIomewp2sMUH0NttZWqH2mNmt062QrOe1bjBn4dLK7-F6bH4K1mQjHWc8ppf6neas4U7YXqFL3YhjnDjEN57KhfaEwRrIFcLkvCHI9k8L__M_48MLzEC71HfXs-v_xNclpCN6kbtUqJru17xoSUNyYnAdAyxrvaa065oIpzqhjjbTMaJcCwibYSJG9VJenyNm5NhgnnA5L1YfYhGxfjmhsTm2OpV-1K2XMlPlf8XvH7eZ6NcX61AUtj4lbx-7jG-ak4KMRG4klAtKREsoR4EhjjUYhxUOa9ECDz4S2SKSayQ8LnFBAsMZAw5fpPeRmDxTTYuIEP-sMjk3YItiAYh6mSNDtI8WwCecS05CYb9-5C43ePobx67zlrBb2xOvtyTSFbxWineF30D1_w0_evFRf_8O8AAAD__8Kuxpw
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/maths_sats.pdf
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://www.luciesanimalrescue.com/
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/sharow_summer_fair_1.pdf


 

 

                         

 
 


